
 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Date: January 21st, 2022 

Contact: Rep. Stubbs, (608) 266-3784 

 

Rep.Stubbs Statement on the Passing of  

Delta Sigma Theta Sorority Inc. President Cheryl A. Hickmon 

 

MADISON, WI- Yesterday, Delta Sigma Theta Sorority Inc. National President 

and Board of Directors Chair Cheryl A. Hickmon passed away. As a fellow sister 

of Delta Sigma Theta Sorority Inc., Representative Stubbs released the following 

statement:   

 

“President Hickmon was a shining example of what it means to be a part of Delta 

Sigma Theta Sorority Inc. In addition to serving as president, she also held 

positions at local, regional, and national levels of leadership. Her years of service 

to the sorority showed her commitment to making Delta Sigma Theta a force for 

action and change in our community.” 

 

“President Hickmon lived her life by the motto ‘Don't measure life by the number 

of breaths you take but by the number of moments that take your breath away.’ 

Through her dedicated work and service, she lived her life to the fullest by making 

strides in her profession as well as her public service.” 

 

“I am deeply saddened by her passing, but I am hopeful that we will continue to 

work in her memory. President Hickmon will always a remembered for being an 

exceptional sister, friend, and leader. My prayers are with her family and loved 

ones, and I ask that we all respect the privacy of her family during this time.” 
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